
Volunteers Needed 

 
 

We would love to have any interested 

parents or grandparents who would 

like to help in our classroom.  You 

could be working with children and 

assisting the teacher with projects!  

Just send in a note or call me at 

school. Thank you for your support.  

 

Visitation Policy 
 

My classroom is open for you to 
visit any time.  However, I do ask 
that you make an appointment 
via phone or note if you would 
like to visit, bring in birthday 
treats or set up a conference.  
Office staff will have you sign in 
and get a visitor’s pass.  
Please feel free to contact me with 
questions about the curriculum 
or your child.  I look forward to 
meeting with you! 
 

School 52  (585) 482-9614 
Mrs. Wheeler 

Homework Policy & Home Projects  

 
3rd graders are expected to average a total of 30 minutes of homework each 
night.  They may have math, reading, &/or spelling.  On Fridays your child 
will be given a reading log to complete as well as written assignments.  
 
Homework is to be completed each night and your child will get a sticker for 
that day.  At the end of the month there will be rewards for students who 
have handed in their homework.  Homework is never used as a punishment. 

It is an extension of the day’s lessons and practice on skills your child has 
learned. 
 
During the course of each 10-week term, students will have a home project 
to work on.  The project will be related to skills and content in the social 
studies curriculum, and will be factored into your child’s social studies grade 
for that marking period.  There will be ample time provided for you to work 
with your child and guide their completion of the project.   
 

A book project/report will also be assigned each marking period.  Children 
may borrow a book from the school library to complete the project.  More 
detailed information will follow. 
 

 
 

 


